
Linda Mcconkey 
5159 N Hwy A1A 315B 
Fort Pierce, Florida 34949 

October 10, 2017 

Dear Board Members: 

It is with regret that I tender my resignation from the Economic Opportunities Council 
board of directors effective January 1, 2018. 

I am grateful for having had the opportunity to serve on the board of this fine 
organization for the past six years, and I offer my best wishes for its continued success. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Mcconkey 


